Nofice

The Planning Director Action (PDA) Meelfing
for Wednesday, April 24™, 2024
has been Cancelled.

Next scheduled meeting
May 8" 2024

Thank YOU\ ,, .. [

Jim Min ’ , Director of
Planning & Development Services

Questions: Please contact Imperial County Planning & Development Services at (442) 265-1736.




